
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                 13th February 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE: History of Toys Workshop – Year 2 

 

We have organised ‘History of Toys’ a whole day workshop with ‘History off the 

page’ educational company. It is designed specifically for Key Stage One, it allows 

pupils to develop their knowledge and understanding of history through creative and 

practical activities, as well as hands-on experience with artefacts. This is in 

connection with our history topic this year. 

 

The workshop takes place on the 5th of March from the beginning of the school day 

to the end. We are very grateful to the PTA who have donated £300.00 per class for 

trips this academic year.  Therefore,  there will not be any charge for Year 2 

students.   

 

However,  in order for this day to run smoothly we would be grateful for any offers of 

parent help. If you are able to assist please email the office at 

admin@stmore.herts.sch.uk. 

 

Your sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Onion 

History Lead 
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